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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to you in support of Measure HP3143.   I feel very strongly that education 

and messaging are so important in our communities when it comes to wildlife.   This 

measure will allow organizations throughout Oregon to educate and train landholders 

on how to manage Beaver conflict through nonlethal methods, allowing the 

population to continue to thrive and support are vast eco-system.   Humans have the 

capacity to make a difference in so many ways, including the ability to be educated 

and trained, to support our wildlife in a way to allow us to cohabitate with wildlife, 

including Beavers, on this earth.   Please help us, help the Beavers thrive!!!!! 

 

Best, 

Marie Dahlquist 

Bend, OR 


